
 
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Student: 
  
You may be eligible for federal emergency funding that has recently become available. Please 
use the QR code below to begin the process of applying if you feel you may be eligible.  
 
Once your application is reviewed, you will be notified of your eligibility. 
 
More details are available by scanning the QR code and proceeding to the application.  You can 
also find this application at adults.greatoaks.com.  If you have any questions, please call 
(513)771-8881. 

 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Julie Woodward 
Adult Workforce Development Director 

http://www.adults.greatoaks.com/

